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-r - BAQM ENVIRONMENTAL
DER Q ENGINEERING
CONSULTANTS, INC.
April 9, 1991

Mr. C.H. Fancy

Florida Department of Environmental Regulation
2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400

Re: Lafarge Corporation - AC29-185895
Dear Mr. Fancy:

Oon behalf of Lafarge Corporation we request that the above
construction permit be extended until September 31, 1991. The new
baghouse was recently tested for particulate and opacity as
required, but the testing was performed at night and a visible
emissions observation could not be performed on the shiphold per
specific conditions No. 2. The next ship transfer is not expected
until the end of May.

Lafarge Corporation also requests that the required duration of the
shiphold visible emissions test be set at one hour, rather than
three hours as required under 40CFR 60.11.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 1-800-229-3311.
Sincerely,

ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERING CONSULTANTS, INC.

eNANE

Carl F. Fink
Senior Environmental Engineer

CFF/dege

cc: G. Schuch, Lafarge
D. Graziani, HCEPC

Iy . Temdo

5119 NORTH FLORIDA AVENUE
P.O. BOX 7854
TAMPA, FLORIDA 33673
813/237-3781
TELEFAX 813/238-0036
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